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Plan for 12,800 houses

Categories: Consulation response

Dear Madam/Sir

My good friend, ] ] has recently emailed you about his campaigning work
for the protection of the countryside. He is most concerned about the latest plan to
build 12,800 homes.

He feels that this is will result in loss of identity for the nearby small communities,
destroy the local environment and wildlife, have a negative effect on tourism and
contribute to climate change and flooding in the area.

Surely there are plenty of brownfield sites which you could develop on. We need to
stop the further destruction of our countryside so he, and |, are asking that you
support his request to make a law to protect the fields and farms in Stroud for future
generations.

The short term economic gains should not take precedence over the preservation of
our diminishing countryside and so | join with in asking you to think again and to
act to protect the natural beauty of the Stroud environment.

Your faithfully



